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August, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians and new Grade 7 students;
We are looking forward to welcoming you to Earl Grey Senior Public School to begin your grade 7 school year on Tuesday, September 8, 2015.  The first bell rings at 8:42 am and you should be ready to enter the school by the front doors.  You will then proceed to the gymnasium on the second floor.  Teachers and students will be on hand to direct you to the gym.  From there, you will be introduced to your first period teacher and will begin your day.

On the first day, you should be ready for school with the necessary supplies you will need to start your year off well.  Bring the pencils, pens, notebooks and paper of your choice. On the first day you should also bring $10.00 in cash so you can purchase your student planner and a lock for your school locker (only combination locks are permitted).

Each fall we look forward to meeting our new class of grade 7 students.  We wish you a happy, healthy summer and will see you rested and ready on September 8, 2015 to begin Senior School at Earl Grey.

Sincerely,

Principal





Earl Grey Senior Public School


100 Strathcona Avenue  ( Tel: (416) 393-9545 ( Fax: (416) 393-9542














